## **BRYAN ELEMENTARY**



March 3rd Dr. Seuss Night 14th Remember to VOTE! PTA Meeting 15th 2nd Graders to Canfield M.S. 16th 4th grade Marimba & Special Chorus Concert 16th Silverwood Reading logs due (update) 17th No School K-5 21s Class Pictures 23rd Parent/Teacher Conf. 27th-31st-SPRING BREAK! **April** 19th Kinder. Registration 21st Bryan Bounce

#### **SPRING YOUTH SOCCER**

Coeur d'Alene Rec. Department
NOW-March 3
www.teamsideline.com/cdaid or in
person at 710 Mullan Ave.
The league starts in April and runs
through May. Registration fees are \$25
for CdA residents

Believe in yourself
Explore your world
Aspire to learn
Read every day
Succeed

# DR. SEUSS NIGHT IS <u>HERE!!</u> FRIDAY, MARCH 3RD

We hope that you have RSVP-ed for <u>this</u> <u>Friday</u>, March 3rd @ 5:30pm. We will gather for dinner, fun games and crafts all to celebrate Dr. Seuss! And YES, students will receive a free book!!

If you have never come before, don't miss out! If you have been before, you know how fun it will be!!

For questions please email Mrs. Thompson at jthompson@cdaschools.org

SEE YOU THERE!



## **GOODIES @ DR SEUSS NIGHT**

bring some \$ for a special treat to help out MATH IS COOL!









Coeur d'Alene School District voters will be asked to consider approval of two school levies in March 2023 Check out the details:





# Don't forget to VOTE! March 14

### **Reading Tips for Parents**

- \*Have your child read aloud to you
- \*Choose a quiet place
- \*As your child reads aloud, point out spelling and sound patterns (cat, pat, hat.)
- \*Ask your child to tell in her/his own words what happened in the story
- \*Ask your child questions about characters and events in the story to check their understanding
- \*Before getting to the end of a story, ask your child what she/he thinks will happen next and why ~U.S. Dept. of Education



Be safe

Be respectful
Be responsible



#### SILVERWOOD'S READ2RIDE PROGRAM:

Are you reading? We hope that you are reading! 600 minutes or 10 hours logged on your Read2Ride reading log gets you a one-day ticket to Silverwood!

If you need a new reading log or have questions, just ask your teacher for the blue paper or come in to the office. Thanks to Silverwood for providing this generous program for our area students. Reading logs must be completed, signed, and returned to school by Thurs., March 16th. Sorry, no late logs can be accepted. Reading logs turned in incomplete (less than 10 hours) will not receive a ticket. The tickets will be handed out in May. Keep on reading!!



Parent Feedback: If you have any questions. comments, or concerns let us know by scanning this QR Code or email Mrs. Gorringe at kgorringe@cdaschools.org

